PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY ===

NOTICE TO PROCEED

PMO-PNG NTP-005-2020
DEC 29 2020

ENGR.ROBERTO B. BALGOS
Vice President

RRL BUILDERS CORPORATION
2nd Floor Joy Agro Bldg.,
Jalandoni St., lloilo City, Philippines

Dear Engr. Balgos:

Pursuant to the Contract/Agreement entered into between the Philippine
Ports Authority, PMO-Panay/Guimaras and RRL BUILDERS CORPORATION
your firm/company is hereby directed to proceed with the contract for the
“Provision of Flagpole at PPA-PMO Panay/Guimaras Ports” upon receipt
of this Notice.

@:‘ OLES

Port Manager
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